
Dear Parents and Guardians –  
 
We are sending the following email to all students this morning. As you know, 
CDH Online School begins tomorrow.   
 
The faculty have been working tirelessly on preparations for teaching Online 
School. Their leadership and dedication to our students and families is quite 
remarkable. I am confident they will ensure a successful transition to this next 
phase. Please remember they are also navigating their own personal situations, 
households and family life in the midst of this epidemic. We ask for your 
patience and support as we transition to Online School.   
 
This email today outlines how we will begin to implement Online School.  We 
encourage you to read it carefully and discuss your family’s plan to ensure your 
student’s ability to successfully participate. 
 
If you believe your student has barriers to effectively accessing Online School, 
assistance will be offered. Please contact Principal Mona Passman 
mpassman@c-dh.org​ or 651-690-2443 to discuss these concerns.   
 
Please pay special attention to protocols and expectations surrounding 
attendance and student expectations.   
 
We also recognize the difficulty the campus closure will present for meeting 
teen’s social needs, but it is imperative that students follow all ​directives about 
social distancing and avoid non-essential group gatherings​ so that we minimize 
the spread of the virus to each other, and to the vulnerable populations in our 
community. The closures we are experiencing, ie, school campuses, retail 
stories, restaurants etc, will only benefit the common good if everyone takes this 
seriously. 
 
Please know that we will be sharing much more information as needed in the 
days and weeks ahead. Also, we will ask for your feedback at some future point 
as we enter into this new phase of Online School. 
 
Thank you, not only for your support, but also for your important role in helping 
your student productively engage in CDH Online School so that we can continue 
to provide a first-rate educational experience. We are proud of the learning 
environment we create in our building each and every day, but we believe we 
can make this a successful temporary alternative to campus learning. 
 
We are keeping your family in our prayers and continue to wish for good health 
and wellness for all.   
 
Principal Mona Passman 
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